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April 8, 2025 

 
 

Notification of Potential Data Incident 
 
 
To whom it may concern:  
 
 Pursuant to its requirements under applicable insurance sector regulations, Skyward 
Specialty Insurance Group, Inc., as an insurance holding company and on behalf of its insurance 
company subsidiaries (collectively referred to herein as “Skyward Specialty”), is writing to 
inform you of a potential data incident that Skyward Specialty has recently become aware of.   
 
 Skyward Specialty was recently alerted that a database where it stored certain 
documents was publicly discoverable to people who were in a position to identify the URL for 
that database. Skyward Specialty determined that this was made possible due to a 
miscalibration in the database settings.  Skyward Specialty has remediated the miscalibration.  
On April 5, 2025, Skyward Specialty was alerted that certain documents that were publicly 
discoverable were accessible on the dark web.  
 
 Our investigation into the incident is ongoing and will provide updates when 
relevant information is available.  While Skyward Specialty is notifying you of this incident, 
Skyward Specialty does not waive any rights or defenses related to the incident.  
 
 Should you have any additional questions, please reach out to the undersigned at 
jtisdel@skwyardinsurance.com. 
        
       Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
       Jillian Tisdel 
       Assistant General Counsel 
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